
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the 
third Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be on 
June 17th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to 

ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday 
morning at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held 
the first Thursday of each month. For June, Mass will be held on 

June 5th at 10:00 a.m. in the front community area.  

Diabetic Support Group Meeting June 4th 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department will be at The 
Village on June 4th at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly support group 
meeting. This meeting is open to the public, so if you know of 
someone that could benefit from this meeting, please feel free to 
invite them. The topic for this month will be announced at a later 

date. 

Village Happenings 

The 40-70 Rule Workshop June 5th 

The Village at Morse Farm will be hosting Home Instead for their 
40-70 Rule Workshop. This workshop is about bridging the gap 
between senior and their families. The 40-70 rule means that if you 
are 40, or your parents are 70, then it is time to start the 
conversation about difficult topics. During this presentation we will 
talk about tips and techniques for starting conversations, difficult 
situations and solutions, and available resources. This workshop will 
be open to the public, so if you know of anyone that could benefit 

from this, please feel free to invite them! 
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Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in 
June to draw for lab work. If you need to be seen, please see 
Shannon in advance. We hope that everyone is benefitting from this 

service.  



Father’s Day Omelet Breakfast June 14th 

Please join us in celebrating Father’s Day on Saturday, June 14th. We will be hosting 
a breakfast buffet with made-to-order omelets for all residents and their guests 
starting at 7:00 a.m. and ending at 9:00 a.m. Please RSVP any guests to the front 
desk no later than Monday, June 9th. Happy Father’s Day to all of our fathers at The 

Village! 

Certified Nursing Assistant Week June 16th-20th 

C.N.A. Appreciation Week is nationally recognized the week of June 16th-20th. Our 
C.N.A.’s are Michelle Stilwell, Ariel Walden, Mandy Jackson, Anna Semar, Lauren 
Gillock, Lavada Boatman, Kathie Steward, and Brittany Settles. We would like to 
thank them for the awesome job that they all do for us and let them know that we 

appreciate all of their hard work and dedication.  

Communication 

The Village at Morse Farm would like to remind everyone to “like” our facebook 
page. We hope that everyone is enjoying our page, as we are enjoying keeping 
everyone updated on the things that are happening around The Village. Also, don't 
forget to check out our website at www.villageatmorsefarm.com for printable 
calendars and newsletters. Please remember that our newsletter and other 
publications are available via e-mail. All you need to do is e-mail Kelsey at 
kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com and she will get you on the list! If you would like to 

see anything else, please don't hesitate to ask! 

JUST TALK 

The Village at Morse Farm 
“Where neighbors become 

friends & friends become 

family” 
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Blood Pressure Screening June 9th 

VNA Tip will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly blood pressure 
screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room to get your blood 

pressure checked and recorded for you. 

Cardinals Baseball Game  

The Village is happy to announce that we will be taking our interested residents to a 
Cardinal game this year on September 3rd. The game will start at 12:45 p.m. We 
will be taking a Cavallo bus to the game, and getting to our seats will not be a 
problem. The tickets are free and will include a beverage and one food item. Please 
do not be discouraged if you use a walker, it will not be an issue. If you are interested 
or have more questions, please see Kelsey or Shannon as soon as possible, as seats 

are limited. We are looking forward to a fun day at the ballpark! 


